Stephanie Hesford

From: Clare Jokuszies sl
Sent: Saturday, 6 June 2015 6:09 PM

To: Stephanie Hesford

Subject: The Greyhound Industry

Dear Madam Secretary
I would like to write a submission as regards the Greyhound Industry within Tasmania.
The awful practices of using live lures beggers belief in today's society. If the industry is to continue this must stop.

What also needs to stop is the terrible wastage we see with the over breeding of greyhounds themselves, Stricter
laws must be in place to stop such over breeding and also have methods in place to care for retired greyhounds
after their racing days.

Greyhounds should be well cared for during their racing days and the bodies that govern the racing industry should
ensure that trainers are accountable with stricter penalties if found guilty.

Yours sincerely

Clare Jokuszies
S

L
Launceston

7250
Tasmania

Yours sincerely,
Clare Jokuszies
Launceston

Tasmania , 7250



